
 

 

 
 

Community Behavioral Health (CBH): Provider Notification  
Provider Satisfaction Survey 

March 5, 2019 
 
Please see letter from CBH CEO Joan Erney regarding the Provider Satisfaction Survey. The letter 
includes an overview and instructions for completing the survey and can be found here: 
https://cbhphilly.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/2018-PSS-Announcement.pdf. 
 
The Provider Satisfaction Survey will be available until March 22, 2019 and can be found here: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CBHPSS2018. 

https://cbhphilly.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/2018-PSS-Announcement.pdf
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FCBHPSS2018&data=02%7C01%7CJill.Mullin%40Phila.gov%7C4e0cb96222fa4c6fd2c208d6a196808d%7C2046864f68ea497daf34a6629a6cd700%7C0%7C0%7C636874065603783609&sdata=jpuiwlrYJ9iNicbIYNgGhMWuPl7qzdOniRDxFsZaIow%3D&reserved=0

